

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Honorable President and Members of the City Council

Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary sme ble

FROM:

Brenda McKenzie, President and CEO

DATE:

April 29, 2014

SUBJECT:

City Council Bill 14-0351

Trespass Towing - Maximum Fee Per Tow

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Council Bill 14-0351 - Trespass Towing - Maximum Fee Per Tow. This bill would set a maximum fee that can be charged as it relates to trespass towing. BDC discussed this Bill with the Finance Department who expressed that these fees will have no impact to the City's revenue.

Therefore, BDC is respectfully requesting that Bill No. 14-0351 be given favorable consideration by the City Council.

cc:

Kaliope Parthemos

Angela Gibson

sandra.blake/ccbill14/14-0351